
From

Director Higher Education, Haryana,
Shiksha Sadan, Sector-S, panchkula.

To

1. Principals of Government Colleges of Haryana
2. Principals of Govt. Aided private coileges of Haryana
3. Principals of Self-Financing Colleges of Haryana

Memo No. : 0100 191612020-Coordination_DHE_part(1)
Dated, Panchkula, the 09.09.2024

sub: Regarding reopening of uG 1't year Admission poftal 2o24-2s.

Kindly refer to the subject cited above.

Keeping in view of various requests received from colleges and students for
opening of the admission portal, I have been directed to inform you that admissionpoftal for UG 1st year is opened again from 10.09.2024 to 13.0g,2024. No further
opportunity will be provided.

Ur#1\1\>t1
Deputy Director Coordination
for Director Higher Education

Haryana, Panchkul

Endst. No. Even Dated Og.Og.ZO24

A copy is forwarded to following for information:

1. PS to W/PSHE, pS to WDHE
2. Registrars of all the State Universities of Haryana
3. Depuw Director coordination / UNp / coilege-I / coilege - rr lcoilege-Ill4' IT cell, Higher Education, Haryana for necelsary action and uploading on portal5. All Applicants / Stakeholders


